
 
 

The Harbor and Waterfront Advisory Committee Meeting 
 Virtual Meeting Minutes 

Monday, May 1, 2023 
7:00 pm 

 

Attending: Jackson Schultz, Alan Van Arsdale, Ted Dooley, Amy Powell, Whisky, Ulf 
Westhoven, Jay Borkland and John McAlister from McAlister Engineering 
 
The first agenda item was for public comments. Mary DeCillo had some questions 
as to whether we could still have a meeting without a quorum. During that 
discussion, we reached a quorum, so we thanked her for her input and went on to 
our second agenda item, our second application to Seaport Economic Council for 
additional funding to get the pier up to 60% design. The application showed the 
two possible locations for the pier, next to the existing pier and the other between 
the parking lot and Chaisson Park, basically an extension of Greenwood Ave. The 
Town’s request is for $212,800 along with the Town’s match of $53,200, for a 
project total of $266,000. The vote was unanimous to submit the application. The 
conversation then moved to the Living Reef. I talked with Ellen Cebula from SEC 
and she said that she would set up a meeting for us with Coastal Zone 
Management to discuss our living reef proposal. From there the conversation 
moved to the topic of public outreach. Venues such as the High School and the SYC 
were suggested as well as a return to the Farmer’s Market. With no further 
discussion, the meeting was adjourned. 

Received by Town Clerk 
January 16, 2024,   12:13pm 


